
Permission to Photograph  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 As you know, we have a district website and 

classroom websites that feature our students and the 

activities in which we participate.  The site is for 

children and their parents.  We never label children’s 

names on the site and only post pictures with parent’s 

permission.  Please sign below to let me know if I do or 

do not have permission to place your child’s work and 

photos on our website. 

 

May Howard Elementary School has permission to place 

photos of my child participating in classroom activities 

and their work on the website.   

Child’s Name:  ____________________________________________________ 

Parent / Guardian’s Signature:  ___________________________________ 

 

May Howard Elementary does not have permission to 

place photos of my child participating in classroom 

activities and their work on the website.  

Child’s Name:  ____________________________________________________ 

Parent / Guardian’s Signature:  ___________________________________ 


